Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 20th September 2022
 
1. The board is delighted wonderful Leaving Certificate results this year. They complimented all concerned with the strong LCA programme and excellent Leaving Certificate results.
1. The ski trip proposed for the February mid-term 2024 was approved.
1. The board has approved an external supplier of school meals. It is hoped that this arrangement will be in place after the October mid-term break.
1. The barrier is being repaired.
1. The Mercy Open Night is scheduled for 6th October 2022 and the Entrance Assessment for 28th January 2023.
1. All staff members are commended by the board for their willingness to upskill, to participate in CPD and in organise and run extra-curricular activities.
1. The next board of management meeting is scheduled for 25th October 2022.


[bookmark: _GoBack]
